
 

 

  

 

 

  

 

Messiah Preschool 2024     Donna Swanson, Director 

Happy Spring!  I am amazed at how 

quickly each month passes!  March was 

busy for all of us here at Messiah.  

Teachers were assessing their classes 

for progress reports, meeting with you 

at Parent Conferences, and getting 

ready for Open House. 

Thank you for your support with the 

Olympic-a-thon.  We have 

reached the $9,000 mark in  

donations! A BIG thank you goes out to 

our parent volunteers who helped with 

the Olympics. Parent volunteers are a 

huge part of the Olympic-a-Thon’s 

success! 

During the month of April our theme 

will be “In My Garden”.  We will be 

learning all about caterpillars changing 

to butterflies and other insects.  We 

have a fun assembly with Miss Rachael 

from Doodlebugs.  She will be bringing 

different “bugs” for the children 

to see and touch. 

CALENDAR OF EVENTS 

 

April 1-5 Easter Break-School 

CLOSED   

April 8 Fall lists posted 

April 9 & 10 Music 

April 15 & 16 Chapel 

April 19 Yoga 

April 23 Doodlebugs Assembly 

April 24 Chapel w/Pastor Bob 

April 26 PT 

April 29 & 30 Enrollment papers  

due & Award’s Assembly 

 

  EASTER DATES AND TIMES 

     Good Friday, March 29  

        service @ 7:00 pm 

    Easter Sunday, March 31  

   services 8:30 and 10:15 am 

      We wish our families 

        a blessed Easter. 

 
 

SPECIAL THANKS TO… 
 

Boand & Kalmikov families for the treasures for the sandbox. 
Bolduc family for the apple juice & donuts. 

Runge & White families for all the school supplies. 
Oh family for the scrap paper donation. 
Litjen family for the play kitchen and supplies. 
Goldberger family for the donated wipes. 

Francis family for the paper and office supplies. 
Barboza family for the donation of toys & games. 



 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

Messiah Preschool    Donna Swanson, Director 

OLYMPIC-A-THON 
 

We would like to extend a special 

thank you for your support of our 

annual fundraising event.  Your 

generous donations are what we 

need to be able to provide a great 

end of the year picnic.  We had a 

fun time and the children worked 

very hard!  After receiving their 

awards, the children were given a 

special treat, a red/white/blue 

popsicle. 

If you have not yet turned in your 

pledge sheet and donation, please 

do so as soon as possible. 

THANK YOU!  

 PRESCHOOL REGISTRAION 
 

Registration packets for the 2024-

25 school year have been 

distributed at conferences or sent in 

the mail.  If you did not receive 

your packet, just stop by the office 

and pick one up. 

Please complete the registration 

packet and return it with your 

registration fee of $150 to the 

preschool office no later than 

Thursday, March 28th to have 

priority registration.  After the 

28th, registration is on a first come 

basis. 

The 2024-25 fall list will be posted 

on the office door on Monday, April 

8. You will be given enrollment 

papers if your child’s name is listed. 

            
           WELCOME TO THE WORLD… 

 

Bristol Giorgia Miller was born on 

3-18-24 and weighed 7 lbs. 9 oz. 

She was 19” long.  Big sister is 

Gianna in Ms. Pantaleon’s 5 half 

day TK class. 

Congratulations to the Miller family! 

 

 

 


